
Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway. U.B.C .. Vancouver. B.C. 

Ms . Libby Nason, 
Manager, 
Employee Relations, 
Personnel Services, 
Campus Mail 

Dear Ms . Nason, 

V6T 1V6 224-2308 

November 5, 198 6 . . 

Please accept this letter as notification that 
Patricia House no longer represents Canadian University 
Employees in any capacity. Any matters concerning the 
Union should be addressed either to Ted Byrne or myself 
until further notice. 

Perhaps the University could in return let the 
Union know in what respect we should be addressing our 
concerns to Sonja Taiji. 

Yours truly, 

~ /J~ 
Ki.tty Byrne 
President 


